
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th May 2024 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Y6 Hollywood Bowl Visit 
 
On Friday 24th May 2024, children from Year 6 will be going to Hollywood Bowl.  
The visit will be led by Mrs Dobson, Miss Barker and Mr Lowry. All Local Authority risk 
assessments have been completed. The children will be travelling by WPT mini-buses. 
The buses will depart school around 12pm and return at approximately 3pm.   
 
This is a reward for Y6’s hard work on the build up to SATs and during SATs week. 
The cost of this visit is £9.50. Please contact the school office if you have any 
questions regarding payment. All enquiries will be treated confidentially ALL 
payments must be made through Parent Pay.   
 
A meal is included in the cost of the visit.  Children will get to choose their meal from 
the menu prior to the visit.  Alternatively, children can bring a packed lunch or order a 
school sandwich to take with them. 
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the 
visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria of behaviour and may pose a 
risk to others. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the 
visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and 
your child informed.  If you have any further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Dobson and The Y6 Team 
 
 


